Tildenville Neighborhood Newsletter

A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors...
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Tildenville Safe Neighborhood Community Meeting

Housing and Community Development Division
Come learn about Orange County Housing Assistance Programs and how you can qualify

Tuesday, August 2, 2016 at 7:00 pm
Meeting Location:
Sunridge Elementary School, Cafeteria
14455 Sun Ridge Blvd | Winter Garden, FL 34787

If any person with a disability, as defined by the ADA, needs special accommodation to participate in this meeting then no later than
two (2) business days prior to the proceeding please, he or she should contact the Orange County Neighborhood Preservation and
Revitalization Division at (407) 836-5606

The Orange County Neighborhood Preservation & Every Saturday
Revitalization has been working tirelessly to update all Winter Garden Farmer’s Market
the Safe Neighborhood Action Plans! 9 AM -2 PM
City Pavilion — 104 S. Lakeview Avenue,
We are pleased to announce, that by of the end of Winter Garden, FL
June we will have completed the Tildenville Action
Plan! Friday, August 9, 2016
% Food Truck/Movie in the Park
7| Safe Neighborhood Food Trucks: 6-9 PM
~ Tildenville Movie: 8:30 PM
nctlon lllan This month’s movie is Zootopia

June 2016 Bill Breeze Park — 125 N. Lakeshore Drive,
i Ocoee, FL 34761

September 2-4, 2016
Central Florida Film Festival
West Orange Cinema — 1575 Maguire Road,
Ocoee, FL 34761




Important Numbers

for Orange County

Orange County
Customer Service
311

Sheriff’s Non-
Emergency
407.836.HELP(4357)

Sheriff’s Emergency
911

Seniors First
407.292.0177

Find Tildenville Safe Neighborhood
on the web!

www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/tildenville

We are making great strides toward
meeting the goals of the community. To
keep update on the progress and other
news from Orange County, join us to
make a difference.

Sign up by calling 407-836-5606

St art Something

Interested in decorating traffic
boxes in your area? Contact 407-
836-5621 today to learn more
about Orange County’s St.art
Something Program, a program
designed to help communities
decorate their traffic boxes!

You can reach the Orange County Neighborhood Preservation and Revitalization Division at (407) 836-5606 or
OCNeighborhoods@ocfl.net to inquire about services available through the division.

If you have specific questions about the Orange County Safe Neighborhoods Program please contact Cristina Pichardo-Cruz

at (407) 836-5621
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